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April 2016 

 Dear Parents 
 

I am delighted to have received this morning for the 3rd year running a letter of CONGRATULATIONS from  
Rt Hon Damian Hinds (Secretary of State for Education) and Rt Hon Nick Gibb (Minister of State for School Standards). 
 

It ratifies the hard work and dedication of everyone at SJF – Staff, Governors, Parents and Pupils.  We should all be very 
proud that we are in the TOP 1% of schools in England. 
 

Thank you once again for your continued support and I know SJF will continue to be a beacon of success. 
 
 
Miss Sarah Griffin 

 


